
28th October 2012

Bible Sunday

Welcome to St Mary’s Bramall Lane this 
morning.

Refreshments including tea and coffee will be 
available at the end of the service.

An induction loop is available for those who are 
hard of hearing.  Please turn your hearing aid 
to the ‘T’ setting.

Toilets, including disabled and nappy changing 
facilities are situated at the west end of the 
church.  Follow signs past reception and the 
main hall.

There are no Light Factory groups this week 
due to half term. Creche toys, and some books 
and activities for older children, are available 
in the hall or church.  

This Morning's Worship

10.30am 
Parish 

Communion

Stewards Doreen & Joan

Reader Elaine C

Celebrant Rev. Julian Sullivan

Preacher Maureen Food

Communion 
Assistants

Giles & Kate

Prayers Barbara T

Drinks Della

Music Kevin, Jeremy, Steve

This Evening 

6.30pm Reflective Evening Prayer 

Collect For The Last Sunday After 
Trinity

Merciful God,
teach us to be faithful in change and uncertainty,
that trusting in your word
and obeying your will
we may enter the unfailing joy 
of Jesus Christ our Lord.

This Week At St Marys

Half term 
activities and 
Cafe

Activities for children and 
families Tuesday and 
Wednesday 11.00am – 
2.00pm at St Marys. Cafe also 
open serving excellent meals for 
just £1 and the usual range of 
fantastic cakes.

Life and Faith 
Group

Wednesday 8pm in the cafe. All 
welcome.

Messy Church Celebrating All Saints. Friday 
4.00pm – 6.00pm for all ages, 
including a simple supper.

Advance Notices 

Monday  5th November  10.00am  –  2.00pm 
Community chutney making session, drop in, all 
welcome.

Tuesday 6th November  8.00pm.  Home group 
(venue to be confirmed)

Wednesday  7th November  7.30pm. Bishop 
Steve  “Re-imagining  ministry”,  at  St  Oswalds. 
More information overleaf. 

Friday 9th November 10.30am – 12.00. 'Little 
Lights' for under 5s at St Marys.
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Messy Church: All Saints

This  month's  Messy  Church  is  on  Friday  2nd 

November, 4 – 6pm, in the parish hall. Messy 
Church is  for  everyone,  of  all  ages,  who would 
like to join in fun, fellowship and food. Drop in on 
a range of informal craft activities and then join 
us for a free simple supper. 

How can I help? 

• Turn up! It  is  always  good to have  one 
congregation supporting another!  

• Offer  to  help  set  up  –  from  2.30pm 
onwards 

• Offer to help clear up – from 6pm until 
6.30pm 

• Offer  to  take   charge  of  a  craft  area  – 
making sure if people need help they get 
it/  making  sure  it  gets  tidied  away fast 
before worship! 

• Help get the food ready – 15 min job 

• Help tidy the food away! 

Please chat to Karen this Sunday, or email Claire 
Wood  c.a.wood@sheffield.ac.uk

Cannot come?

Please add Messy Church to your prayers – Messy 
Church needs your support and care behind it.

 

A Space To Remember

A memorial  service will  be held on  Sunday 4th 

November at 4.00pm. This is an opportunity to 
remember those of our friends and family whom 
we have lost in the recent past. 

A time to share memories, to light a candle in a 
simple act of remembrance and to bring into the 
present,  those  things we want  to  recall  and to 
share in silence. 

“Re-imagining Ministry” 

This Diocesan roadshow comes to our Deanery. 
Wednesday  7th  November,  7.30pm  at  St 
Oswald's Church, Bannerdale Road.

Come  and  hear  Bishop  Steven  speak  about 
shaping our  Christian  lives  for  the present  and 
future in our churches and communities.

All welcome - please sign up on the notice next to 
the door.

http://www.sheffield.anglican.org/index.php/follo
w-the-tour-2012

Whirlow Grange Spirituality Centre

The  2013  programme  is  now  available.  These 
include  a  weekend  with  John  Bell  of  the  Iona 
Community,  as  well  as  offering  events  on 
listening for a new calling, spiritual warfare and 
opportunities to experience Godly Play and Messy 
Church or explore your Myers Briggs type.
http://www.whirlowgrange.co.uk/spirituality

Next Sunday – 4th November

9.30am  BCP Holy Communion in the Chapel.

10.30am  All  Age  Service  celebrating  All 
Saints with Baptism
People with jobs to do: Clare R (readings);  Della 
S (prayers); Steve (drinks); John and Margaret 
(stewards); Yo, Steve, Teresa (music).

4.00pm  “A  space  to  remember”  memorial 
service.
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